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CALL TO WORSHIP 
“The Lord is righteous in all his ways and kind in all his works. 

My mouth will speak the praise of the Lord, 

and let all flesh bless his holy name forever and ever.” 

(Psalm 145:17, 21, ESV) 
 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

WORSHIP IN SONG 
 

FAMILY TALK 
Amanda Nozaki & Nicole Hostetler 

 

PROCLAMATION OF GOD’S WORD 

“God’s Plan for Happiness” 
1 Thessalonians 5:16-18 

Pastor Ken Tang-Quan 
 

PRESENTATION OF TITHES & OFFERINGS 
“The point is this: whoever sows sparingly will also reap sparingly, 

and whoever sows bountifully will also reap bountifully.” 

(2 Corinthians 9:6, ESV) 
 

CLOSING SONG 
 

BENEDICTION 
 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL CHILDREN’S LESSON (ONLINE) 

PVBC exists to glorify God through 
changed lives changing lives  

in Christ by 
Exalting our Creator, 
Equipping our Church, 

Evangelizing our Community. 

 

“FULLY COMMITTED FOLLOWERS OF CHRIST” – MAY 9, 2021 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pray for Our Missionaries 

• Tim & Kylie Chen 
o Navigators Tsukuba, Japan 

• Leslie Jonan Kearsley 
o InterVarsity UCLA/SMC 

• Other PVBC Supports 

o Jon Hori 
   seeJesus 

o Weymann Lee 
   Training Leaders Int’l 

o Mitsu & Karen Nakamura 
   Cru Japan 

o Wilson & Judy 
   OMF International 

o American Baptist Churches of 

LA, Southwest, Hawaii 

o Japanese Evangelical 

Missionary Society (JEMS) 

o JEMS AACF 

(Asian American Christian 

Fellowship) 
 

 

“And we urge you, brothers,  

admonish the idle,  

encourage the fainthearted,  

help the weak,  

be patient with them all.”  

(1 Thessalonians 5:14, ESV).” 

Share any prayer requests, questions, or comments, or updated info on this note, 

and place it in the offering bag. 
 

 

 

 
 

☐☐☐☐ Confidential           ☐☐☐☐ Prayer Team 

 

MONTHLY CALENDAR 

 

May 
 

5/9 Mother’s Day 

5/9 Family Talk 

5/23 Jon Liu – JEMS AACF 

5/30 Personal Sharing / Food Collection 
 

 

June 
 

6/6 Communion 

 

MISSIONS CORNER 

 

 

MEMORY VERSE 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
  
HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY 

We give thanks to God for our mothers and celebrate you today. Please pick up 

your gift as you exit the worship service. We thank Eleanor and our Caring and 

Fellowship team for putting together these gifts. 
 

PRAYERS AND SYMPATHY 
We extend our love, prayers and sympathies to Melanie Karner on the 

homegoing of her dad, Joe Major. Please join in praying for God’s comfort and 

peace for Melanie, Rick, Gage, Sydney, Seth and the Major family. 
 

YOUTH FNF – FRI. 5/14 @ 7PM 
“Forensic Faith!” continues every Friday.  A homicide detective makes the 

case for a more reasonable, evidential Christian faith. What an exciting study! 

Join Aimee and our Youth Ministry Team with all your questions. 
 

YOUTH 11TH HOUR – SUN. 5/16 
We are studying the New Testament book of James. Check in with your 11th 

Hour leaders: Cindy, Kent, and Megumi. 
 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY – SUN. 5/16 
Our Sunday School classes are provided online with lessons from our 

wonderful teachers. Preschool classes are meeting in-person in Room 4. Check 

in with Ms. Linda and Ms. Janet. 
 

2021 GRADUATES 
We want to recognize and celebrate with you as you graduate from 5th, 8th, 12th 

grades, college and grad school. Email secretary@pvbc.com to let us know. 
 

SMALL GROUPS 
Join a small group to study the scriptures and experience Christian community 

of life together. Contact Scott for more information. 
 

WORSHIP IN GIVING 
Worship and honor the Lord through your tithes and offerings. Donations can 

be given online at: https://my.gobluefire.com/App/Giving/pvbc or by mailing a 

check to: PVBC Administrative Office: 4010 PV Dr. N. #101, RHE, CA 90274 
 

PHILIPPIANS 4 FUND 
Compassion fund to help those in need affected by the pandemic. Visit 

pvbc.com/philippians-4-fund to donate and see where you are blessing. 
 

“GIVING” BY GRACE – 5/30 
We are collecting donations of any canned or packaged food to be distributed 

to local food pantries. Collections will continue on every LAST Sunday of the 

month. Questions? Cynthia U or Nancy H. 
 

PRAYER NEEDS  
Email your concerns and prayer needs to secretary@pvbc.com for our pastor 

and leaders to pray for you and your loved ones. 
 


